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From: Govan, Tekia
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 2:14 PM
To: STPCOL
Subject: FW: STP 3 & 4:  Chapter 2 SER Review for Proprietary Information

 
 
Tekia V. Govan, Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of New Reactors 
MS T-6-D48 
Washington DC 20555-0001 
301-415-6197 
Tekia.Govan@nrc.gov 
 

From: Bense, Richard [mailto:rhbense@STPEGS.COM]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 1:33 PM 
To: Govan, Tekia 
Cc: Head, Scott; Mookhoek, William; Chappell, Coley; Dujka, David 
Subject: STP 3 & 4: Chapter 2 SER Review for Proprietary Information 
 
Tekia, 
  
NINA has completed a review of the STP 3 & 4 Chapter 2 Safety Evaluation Report (SER) and confirmed that the SER 
does not contain any proprietary information that needs to be withheld from the public. 
  
Thank you. 
  

Dick Bense 
Licensing Engineer, STP 3 & 4  
RHBense@STPEGS.Com  
RHBense@MSN.Com  

(361) 972 4802 (Bay City Office)  
(215) 353-8857 (mobile)  
(215) 362-2552 (home office)  
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